From: Office of the Registrar

To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB 2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:55:35 PM

rrom: I

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 6:00 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: URGENT - EB 2022-0200

| have read your notice of increase prices that enbridge is proposing, here is your link

application/notice-of-application-english.ashx

| am protesting profusely the increase that enbridge is proposing. My question is why are their tiers
of increases by past members of Union Gas. This is an insane proposal and will not be tolerated by
the Canadian people. | have contacted most of government to stop this. During these times we have
been hit hard with increases in fuel, food and now this. Most people will be either starving or not
able to heat their homes. Their is an increase in real estate sales. Once people sell homes they can’t
buy new homes because of their insane prices. You will find an increase in homeless ppl. This has to
stop. We have our own resources, we don’t buy from other countries so why the increase and why
the tier of increases. THIS HAS TO STOP. If you have any ounce of sympathy for Canadians you will
stop these hikes. They must not be able to do this. Canadians can’t afford this. Also the delivery
charges are totally out of control. Enbridge has misused their powers and are running out of control.
This company should not be profiteering, this is a service to the Canadian public.

Sent from my iPad





